
I highly disagree that the new maps are the best you can do!  If anything, they are worse than before. 
Very unfair!   
 
They should be done by an outside bipartisan group. 
 
I could ask why the Republicans keep making the maps to exclude the Democrats' votes; BUT I already 
know why. You don't want votes that will sabotage your right wing agenda.   
 
Sally Ripley 
515 N. Shore Rd. 
Munsonville. NH 03457.   (south side of Stoddard) 


